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From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M.  (COE)

Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 1:42 PM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: Xavier Suarez, Miami-Dade County Commissioner, Distrcit 7 (Sunshine Law) INQ 15-121

INQ 15-121 Suarez 

 

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)  

Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 12:36 PM 
To: Padron, Joanne (DIST7) 

Cc: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE); Sanchez, Gerald (CAO) 
Subject: INQ 15-121 Xavier Suarez, Miami-Dade County Commissioner, Distrcit 7 (Sunshine Law) 

 

Commissioner Suarez: 

 

I do not see any problem  under the Florida Sunshine Law with your publishing on your Twitter account an article written 

by Chairman Monestine, without any qualifying contents.  Assuming that the article is already in the public domain, I do 

not see any problem with your accessing it and then distributing it yourself.  I would copy the Clerk of the County 

Commission on any social media communication that you send out so that your “tweet” of the article will be maintained 

as a public record in the County. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joseph M. Centorino 

Executive Director and General Counsel 

Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust 

From: Padron, Joanne (DIST7)  

Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 11:10 AM 
To: Centorino, Joseph (COE) 

Subject: Social Media 

 

Good morning, 

 

As a modification to my last inquiry, I want to clarify that I have the right to republish in my Twitter account an article 

written by one of my colleagues. 

 

By way of example, today I “re-tweeted” the article by Chairman Monestime with no qualifying comments. 

 

Please advise. 

 

Xavier L. Suarez 

Miami-Dade County Commissioner 

111 NW First Street 

Suite 220 

Miami, Florida 33128 

Office: (305) 375-5680 

 
 


